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We held a two-day DP seminar this last weekend of October. 

 

We had some guests coming from Barcelona and from Zaragoza. Some guests from Madrid canceled at 

the last moment, but some others came. So it was a familiar seminar. We could gather finally 9 guests. 

 

It is always blissful to see how people are lifted up when we share God's word and love through the 

workshop. Even though the weather wasn't so good, it's was mostly raining, we could make some walks 

near the center. One of the guests from Barcelona who is closer to us was all the time speaking about 

Father Moon. She was witnessing even more than us to the other guests! After the lectures, we sat in a 

circle to share what we heard. This opened the heart of our guests to express how they feel and tell things 

about their lives. 

 

At the end of the workshop asked the guests to share how they felt concerning the experience of the two-

day workshop. They would like to pounder more deeply into the Divine Principle. One of the guests 

thanked the three sisters who cooked for us during the workshop. It's seems something trivial and normal, 

but as True Father said:" Food is love". 

 

 

 


